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Theft of generator

	On Wednesday June 12 at 11:06 a.m. Dufferin OPP were dispatched to report of theft of generator on A line in East Garafraxa

Township.

Preliminary investigation reveals that sometime overnight on June 11th persons unknown stole a large white  diesel generator

mounted on trailer. The trailer was parked at the site of a house under construction The brand of generator is Magnum with Model

number of 20. It is white in colour with red stripes and number 20 in red on both sides. This generator is valued at over $12000. The

generator was not locked or secured at time of the theft.

Anyone with any information is asked to contact Provincial Constable Allen Buck of the Dufferin OPP via the OPP Com-Centre at

1-888-310-1122.

Crime-Stoppers allows the public to submit their information anonymously online at www.crimestoppersdm.com  or by calling the

tip line at 1-800-222-8477, 24 hours a day.  Your information could make you eligible for a cash reward of up to $2000.

For public safety tips residents  may check out the OPP web-site at www.opp.ca
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